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I am in total support of restoring the public using and or possession of illegal drugs,  

My agency has been working in Yamhill County for 20+ years to provide what is now 

classed as Peer Support to still struggling as well as those working on their recovery 

path.  Since the passage of M110 and the subsequent BHRN Grant we have seen 

the devastation and destruction of the removal of this accountability within the current 

culture.  Please do not repeal M110 but rather reform it.  We as an agency are 

receiving funding from this grant, I say that for full disclosure.  Our concern is truly 

driven by what we see the removal of any consequence has done and therefore we 

want to see this reform happen, and we fully support that portion and are open to the 

other ideas coming out of this legislative session.  However that does not include the 

total repeal of the original. 

 

Thanks, with best regard. 

 

Diane Reynolds, CEO/President 

Provoking Hope dba Yamhill Valley Treatment 

diane@provokinghope.com 

503-864-7089  


